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  The Shooting Star Shivya Nath,2018-09-14 Shivya
Nath quit her corporate job at age twenty-three to
travel the world. She gave up her home and the
need for a permanent address, sold most of her
possessions and embarked on a nomadic journey that
has taken her everywhere from remote Himalayan
villages to the Amazon rainforests of Ecuador.
Along the way, she lived with an indigenous Mayan
community in Guatemala, hiked alone in the
Ecuadorian Andes, got mugged in Costa Rica, swam
across the border from Costa Rica to Panama, slept
under a meteor shower in the cracked salt desert
of Gujarat and learnt to conquer her deepest
fears. With its vivid descriptions, cinematic
landscapes, moving encounters and uplifting
adventures, The Shooting Star is a travel memoir
that maps not just the world but the human spirit.
  The Rough Guide to India (Travel Guide eBook)
Rough Guides,2019-11-01 The Rough Guide to India
Make the most of your time on Earth with the
ultimate travel guides. World-renowned 'tell it
like it is' travel guide, now with free eBook.
Discover India with this comprehensive and
entertaining travel guide, packed with practical
information and honest recommendations by our
independent experts. Whether you plan to look for
leopards in Kanha National Park, visit the world's
greatest building, the Taj Mahal, or explore the
immaculately preserved temples of Khajuraho, The
Rough Guide to India will help you discover the
best places to explore, eat, drink, shop and sleep
along the way. Features of this travel guide to
India: - Detailed regional coverage: provides
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practical information for every kind of trip, from
off-the-beaten-track adventures to chilled-out
breaks in popular tourist areas - Honest and
independent reviews: written with Rough Guides'
trademark blend of humour, honesty and expertise,
our writers will help you make the most from your
trip to India - Meticulous mapping: practical
full-colour maps, with clearly numbered, colour-
coded keys. Find your way around Delhi, Mumbai and
many more locations without needing to get online
- Fabulous full-colour photography: features
inspirational colour photography, including the
phenomenal Lotus Temple and the vibrant Pichola
Lake - Time-saving itineraries: carefully planned
routes will help inspire and inform your on-the-
road experiences - Things not to miss: Rough
Guides' rundown of Gokarna, Udaipur and Madurai's
best sights and top experiences - Travel tips and
info: packed with essential pre-departure
information including getting around,
accommodation, food and drink, health, the media,
festivals, sports and outdoor activities, culture
and etiquette, shopping and more - Background
information: comprehensive 'Contexts' chapter
provides fascinating insights into India, with
coverage of history, religion, ethnic groups,
environment, wildlife and books, plus a handy
language section and glossary - The ultimate
travel tool: download the free eBook to access all
this from your phone or tablet - Covers: Delhi;
Rajasthan; Uttar Pradesh; Uttarakhand; Madhya
Pradesh and Chhattisgarh; Himachal Pradesh; Jammu
and Kashmir; Punjab and Haryana; Gujarat; Mumbai;
Maharashtra; Goa; Kolkata and West Bengal; Bihar
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and Jharkhand; Sikkim; The Northeast; Odisha;
Andhra Pradesh and Telangana; The Andaman Islands;
Tamil Nadu; Kerala; Kamataka You may also be
interested in: The Rough Guide to Nepal, The Rough
Guide to Sri Lanka, The Rough Guide to Myanmar
(Burma) About Rough Guides: Rough Guides have been
inspiring travellers for over 35 years, with over
30 million copies sold globally. Synonymous with
practical travel tips, quality writing and a
trustworthy 'tell it like it is' ethos, the Rough
Guides list includes more than 260 travel guides
to 120+ destinations, gift-books and phrasebooks.
  Travel Guide 2023 Mumbai Patrick
Seymore,2023-05-06 Looking for a comprehensive
travel guide to one of the most vibrant cities in
India? Look no further than Travel Guide 2023
Mumbai. This guidebook offers everything you need
to know to make the most of your visit to the
city. Whether you're a first-time visitor or a
seasoned traveler, Travel Guide 2023 Mumbai has
something for everyone. With detailed information
on the city's top attractions, including
historical landmarks, museums, and cultural
experiences, you'll be able to plan your itinerary
with ease. In addition to its comprehensive
coverage of Mumbai's top attractions, Travel Guide
2023 Mumbai also includes tips on where to stay,
eat, and shop. You'll find reviews of the best
hotels and restaurants, along with insider tips on
the city's best shopping destinations. But Travel
Guide 2023 Mumbai is more than just a collection
of information. It's also a celebration of
Mumbai's unique culture and heritage. The
guidebook includes features on local customs and
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traditions, as well as profiles of the city's most
inspiring residents. And if you're looking for
adventure, Travel Guide 2023 Mumbai has you
covered there, too. The guidebook includes
information on outdoor activities like hiking and
water sports, as well as tips on how to navigate
the city's vibrant nightlife. So why should you
choose Travel Guide 2023 Mumbai over other travel
guides on the market? Simply put, it offers the
most comprehensive and up-to-date information on
one of the most dynamic cities in the world.
Whether you're a history buff, a foodie, or an
adrenaline junkie, you'll find everything you need
to make the most of your time in Mumbai. So if
you're planning a trip to this incredible city,
make sure you have Travel Guide 2023 Mumbai in
your suitcase. It's the ultimate resource for
anyone who wants to experience all that Mumbai has
to offer. Order your copy today and get ready for
the adventure of a lifetime!
  The Living-Dead Abhijeet Ingle,2013-11-29 It is
the summer of 2004. But over five decades of
independence, and a decade of economic
liberalization does not mean much to the cotton
farmers of Vidharbh in India, which has witnessed
a spate of farmer suicides that continue to rise
with every passing day. Yet; Ramwadi, a village in
Vidhrabh, reeling in the clutches of a despotic
headman and greedy moneylender, has ducked the
trend. Then a jeep arrives in Ramwadi, carrying GM
cottonseeds, which transform the simple lives of a
few families in Ramwadi. Vasu, a small indebted
farmer dreams of living a life of dignity, and
chooses to drill a tube well to tap water for his
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six acres of dry land. The journey of his dream,
through a series of ironic circumstances affects
many people, encompassing their conflicts, which
transcend the boundaries of Ramwadi, leading to
Capitol Hill in Washington, the forests of Siberia
and jungles of Gadchiroli. At the same time, it
raises many profound and disturbing questions
about democracy, agrarian policies, Kyoto Protocol
and the environment, International politics, tiger
conservation and human-animal conflicts, tribal
unrest and revolutionary movements. Ironically, to
live his small dream, Vasu and his family must
survive these complex glocal conflicts.
  Temples in Maharashtra Lalitha
Balasubramanian,2017
  Western India Philip Ward,1991 If you are
fortunate enough to be travelling in India, and
specially in the regions that he has already
covered, then look no further. This is the one
book you really need Ward, in one sweep of his
pen, with the strength of his convictions to back
him, convinces his readers of the reality and the
magic that is India. - The Hindustan Times Bombay
is the pulsating commercial capital of India. its
chief port, and point of entry for most visitors
by air. Yet already one senses authentic India:
that heady diversity of colours, cultures,
languages, cuisine and easy tolerance amid
bustling bazaars and Victorian buildings. Beyond
Bombay, the hinterland of Maharashtra State offers
great cave-temples at Ajanta, Aurangabad and
Ellora, the pilgrimage towns of Shirdi, Pandharpur
and Nasik, Shivaji's rock fortresses, and the
pleasures of Kolhapur, Ahmadnagar, Pune,
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Daulatabad's castle, and cool hill-stations such
as Matheran and Mahabaleshwar. Vast Karnataka is
worth weeks of exploration, beginning in its
pleasant capital Bangalore, spacious Mysore, hilly
Mercara, coastal Mangalore, Jog Waterfalls, the
immense ruined capital of Vijayanagar, such
wondrous Islamic cities as Bijapur, Gulbarga and
Bidar, and the splendours of Hoysala dynasty Hindu
temples in Somnathpur, Belur and Halebid. Western
India focuses on the Jain centre at Sravana
Belagola, the magnificence of Aihole and
Pattadakal, Tipu Sultan's capital Srirangapatnam,
and the Shiva temple on Elephanta Island. Intended
for first-time visitors as well as for experienced
travellers keen to understand the background to
the vision, Western India provides a sympathetic
and thoughtful companion to some of India's most
rewarding sights.For sheer depth of understanding
and quality of information, this title represents
essential background information for anyone
thinking of travelling to this area and, as such,
remains unsurpassed since its first publication in
1991. See also: Gujarat, Daman Diu (Search
978-0906672228), Rajasthan, Agra, delhi (Search
978-0906672440) South India: Tamil Nadu, Kerala,
Goa (search 978-0900891311). Part of the Oleander
Classics series, this title has been reproduced
using the highest-quality modern scanning
technology. This is in order to keep important
works from the Press's 50-year history from going
out of print. In this way, the invaluable
resources provided by this and other books in the
series remain available for general readers,
academics and other interested parties.
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  International Cases in Sustainable Travel &
Tourism Pierre Benckendorff,Dagmar Lund-
Durlacher,2013-05-31 An international range of
outstanding new cases focused on sustainable
tourism management and development, including
award winners and finalists from the WTTC Tourism
for Tourism Awards they are written by local
scholars who are experts in sustainable tourism.
  Earth Alive Social Studies Class 3 S.Chand
Experts, Earth Alive Social Studies is a social
studies course for classes 3 to 5. The books aim
to familiarise primary students with history,
geography and civics in an easy-to-understand and
child-friendly manner.
  The Social Life of Streets in India ,2022-12-30
Streets are places that stimulate activities,
interactions, behaviours and, by extension,
controls. Yet, within the built environment
discourse, the street is first and foremost
conceptualised as a mute backdrop to movement-
vehicular or pedestrian. The Covid-19 pandemic
brought renewed focus on the street as the space
of networks, flows and mobilities as the
'lockdown' was the preferred mode of controlling
the spread of the disease. The Social Life of
Streets in India: Histories, Contestations and
Subjectivities endeavours to understand the
complexities of social dynamics of streets in
relation to spatiality and materiality in the
Indian milieu. It draws from a diverse body of
scholarship and varied disciplinary leanings and
engages with three broad strands: historical
aspects of streets, the physicality of street as a
built environment and social science discourse
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mediated through anthropology, urban geography,
social theory and urban studies. Further the
volume deliberates on questions such as: How do we
look at streets and, in particular, how do we
document and conceptualise streets in the Indian
context that highlights the particularities of
South Asian milieus? Is the street public? Is it
merely a physical space? How does the street in
its physicality and in its built form enter or
respond to the metaphorical, the literary, the
methodological and the social?
  Travel & People Praveen Hasolkar,2022-12-24 I
Love my travel machine, my bike! It brought me
even closer to roads, nature, people, and
adventure!
  Greater Than a Tourist - Mumbai Maharashtra
India Greater Than A. Tourist,Urvi N.
Chheda,2017-09-07 Are you excited about planning
your next trip? Do you want to try something new?
Would you like some guidance from a local? If you
answered yes to any of these questions, then this
Greater Than a Tourist book is for you. Greater
Than a Tourist, Mumbai, Maharashtra, India by Urvi
N. Chheda offers the inside scoop on Mumbai. Most
travel books tell you how to sightsee. Although
there's nothing wrong with that, as a part of the
Greater than a Tourist series, this book will give
you tips from someone who lives at your next
travel destination. In these pages, you'll
discover local advice that will help you
throughout your trip. Travel like a local. Slow
down and get to know the people and the culture of
a place. By the time you finish this book, you
will be eager and prepared to travel to your next
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destination.
  DK Eyewitness Travel Guide India DK
Travel,2017-10-17 Explore this vast and beguiling
country, from peaceful Darjeeling and vibrant
Kolkata to Kanha National Park and its tigers, the
idyllic Kerala backwaters, and the majestic Taj
Mahal. Discover DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: India.
+ Hotel and restaurant listings and
recommendations. + Detailed itineraries and don't
miss destination highlights at a glance. +
Illustrated cutaway 3-D drawings of important
sights. + Floor plans and guided visitor
information for major museums. + Guided walking
tours, local drink and dining specialties to try,
things to do, and places to eat, drink, and shop
by area. + Area maps marked with sights. +
Insights into history and culture to help you
understand the stories behind the sights. With
hundreds of full-color photographs, hand-drawn
illustrations, and custom maps that illuminate
every page, DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: India
truly shows you India as no one else can.
  WJEC GCSE Geography Andy Leeder,Alan Brown,Gregg
Coleman,2016-08-22 Help your students develop
enquiring minds as they learn the geographical
knowledge and skills they need through the
enquiries of the new OCR B specification which
include and up-to-date case studies, a wide range
of activities and exam-style questions developed
to support and stretch students of all abilities.
- Supports students of all abilities through
differentiated activities including scaffolded
questions and extension questions. - Highlights
opportunities for fieldwork throughout the book,
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and includes guidance on carrying out fieldwork. -
Develops students' geographical skills including
activities and clear explanations of how to use
mathematical and statistical skills. - Helps
students gain confidence for the exam with a
variety of exam-style practice questions at
different levels, with tips on how to approach
them.
  Fodor's Essential India Fodor's Travel
Guides,2019-03-12 Written by locals, Fodor’s
Essential India is the perfect guidebook for those
looking for insider tips to make the most out
their visit to Delhi, Mumbai, and beyond. Complete
with detailed maps and concise descriptions, this
India travel guide will help you plan your trip
with ease. India is a country of vibrant and
enticing contrasts: exquisite palaces are
juxtaposed against simple temples, and modern
high-tech industry coexists with ancient customs
and rituals. There's much to see and do in this
vast and geographically diverse country, and
Fodor's Essential India covers the must-see sights
better than anyone else. Fodor’s Essential India
Includes: •UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE: India is changing
rapidly, and this fully updated guide includes the
best new hotels, restaurants, and more in its
vibrant cities and stunning countryside, from
Delhi and Rajasthan to Mumbai, Kerala and Goa.
•ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE: A spectacular color
photo guide captures the ultimate unmissable
experiences and attractions throughout India to
inspire you. •DETAILED MAPS: Full-color and full-
size street maps throughout will help you plan
efficiently and get around confidently. •GORGEOUS
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PHOTOS AND ILLUSTRATED FEATURES: Full-color photos
will help inspire you. The illustrated features on
the iconic Taj Mahal, the holy city of Varanasi on
the Ganges, and the amazing cave temples at Ajanta
and Ellora will give you a deeper understanding of
these historic sites. The Understanding India
chapter, with illustrated sections on modern
society, religion, food, dance, music, and
shopping, provides insight into contemporary
Indian life as well as the past. •ITINERARIES AND
TOP RECOMMENDATIONS: Sample itineraries will help
you plan and customize your own itinerary so you
can make the most of your time. Includes tips on
where to eat, stay, and shop as well as
information about nightlife, sports and the
outdoors. “Fodor’s Choice” designates our best
picks in every category. •INDISPENSABLE TRIP
PLANNING TOOLS: A full-color feature on getting
around India includes indispensible information on
buses, trains, taxis, and rickshaws, along with
tipping information and an easy-to-use Travel
Times Chart. Convenient overviews show each region
and its highlights, and detail-rich chapter
planning sections have on-target advice and tips
for planning your time and for getting around the
country by car, bus, and train. •COVERS: Delhi,
Agra, Jaipur, Udaipur, Mumbai, Goa, Kerala,
Kolkata, The Taj Mahal, Rajastan, Beaches, and
more. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each Fodor's Travel
Guide is researched and written by local experts.
Fodor’s has been offering expert advice for all
tastes and budgets for over 80 years. Planning on
visiting more of Asia? Check out Fodor’s Essential
Thailand and Fodor’s Essential China.
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  Beamed with Effulgence : The Best Tales from
StoryMirror StoryMirror Authors,2022-10-18 About
the Book: The famous novelist Orhan Pamuk has said
– “I read a book one day and my whole life was
changed.” StoryMirror has been instrumental in
changing the lives of people by providing a unique
platform for writers and readers alike.
Storytelling or reading stories – transitions one
into another realm, to explore various shades of
human emotions. Each story teaches us something,
makes us ponder and provides an opportunity for
some soulful reflection. In this hectic and
monotonous life, a storybook can help us dream,
make us believe in fairies, keep us lively, give
us hope and some stories can even give us the
courage to deal with our day-to-day problems. It
is rightly said by George Saunders, “When you read
a short story, you come out a little more aware
and a little more in love with the world around
you.” It is a difficult task to choose a handful
of stories from the plethora of interesting
content on StoryMirror but the very best stories
have been selected and brought to you by the means
of this book. They are a result of the hard work
and determination of promising writers. The
writers have questioned their imagination and
desire for writing and presented to us their most
imaginative, engrossing, fascinating and gripping
creations. This collection of short stories will
provide an opportunity for the readers to access
the best stories and also bear ample evidence to
the vast corpus of work on the StoryMirror
website. We hope it touches your heart and soul.
Hope you have a great reading experience!
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  Greater Than a Tourist - Nashik Maharashtra
India Greater Than a. Tourist,Monali
Deshmukh,2017-09-07 Are you excited about planning
your next trip? Do you want to try something new?
Would you like some guidance from a local? If you
answered yes to any of these questions, then this
Greater Than a Tourist book is for you. Greater
than a Tourist - Nashik by Monali Deshmukh offers
the inside scoop on Nashik. Most travel books tell
you how to sightsee. Although there's nothing
wrong with that, as a part of the Greater than a
Tourist series, this book will give you tips from
someone who lives at your next travel destination.
In these pages, you'll discover local advice that
will help you throughout your trip. Travel like a
local. Slow down and get to know the people and
the culture of a place. By the time you finish
this book, you will be eager and prepared to
travel to your next destination.
  WJEC Eduqas GCSE (9–1) Geography B Alan
Brown,Bob Digby,Val Davis,2016-07-04 Help your
students develop enquiring minds as they learn the
geographical knowledge and skills they need
through the enquiries of the new OCR B
specification which include and up-to-date case
studies, a wide range of activities and exam-style
questions developed to support and stretch
students of all abilities. - Supports students of
all abilities through differentiated activities
including scaffolded questions and extension
questions. - Highlights opportunities for
fieldwork throughout the book, and includes
guidance on carrying out fieldwork. - Develops
students' geographical skills including activities
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and clear explanations of how to use mathematical
and statistical skills. - Helps students gain
confidence for the exam with a variety of exam-
style practice questions at different levels, with
tips on how to approach them.
  Open Sesame - Social Studies - Book 4 Watts,
This Series Of Three Books, Following The Evs
Approach, Is Designed To Make Learning And
Teaching Social Studies An Enjoyable Experience At
The Primary Level. These Carefully Graded Books
Follow The Guidelines Set In The Minimum Levels Of
Learning Issued By The Ncert. Extensive Colour
Illustrations Make The Books Attractive And The
Concepts Easily Understood. This New Series
Complements The Science Series Open Sesame For
Classes 3, 4 And 5 Which Follows The Evs Approach.
  Prison Inmates Living with HIV in India
Sayantani Guin,2015-04-15 This Brief presents
preliminary findings from research in three
prisons in Maharashtra, India on experiences of
prison inmates there living with HIV. The study
explores health care services in these prisons,
and problems experienced by inmates in India
living with HIV, as well as their staff and
caregivers. Through this preliminary study, the
researchers shed light on the experiences of
inmates in Indian prisons, with an aim of
presenting questions for future research. The
author provides an overview of the global
conditions of prison inmates living with HIV, as
an international comparative context for examining
the cases in India. Major problems highlighted in
the cases include: living conditions, high risk
behavior during incarceration, delivery of medical



16

services and adherence to ethical guidelines.
Results of the study reveal that overcrowding and
inadequate nutrition were major concerns for
inmates living with HIV; there were no support
systems available inside the prisons to address
the stress related issues of the inmates; and, the
prison hospital did not have provisions to cater
to the treatment needs of inmates living with
AIDS. The study also found that confidentiality
regarding the HIV positive status could not be
maintained inside the prison. This Brief presents
a window into the experience of inmates in India,
and presents questions for future research to
understand and improve living conditions and
medical service delivery within the prison system.
This work will be of interest to researchers in
criminology and criminal justice, particularly
interested in incarceration or health issues,
public health and related areas such as public
policy, international studies, and demography
studies in India.
  If It's Monday it Must be Madurai Srinath
Perur,2013 This delightful travelogue around ten
conducted tours is full of rich experiences:
hanging on to a camel in the Thar, rediscovering
music on the trail of Kabir, joining thousands on
an ancient pilgrimage in Maharashtra, crossing
living root bridges near Cherrapunji, and more. As
much about people as places, the book is also a
reflection on the nature of popular travel today
marked by the packaging of experiences, the
formation of tourist economies and compulsive
picture-taking. How this influences tourists comes
through vividly: in their creating a mini- India
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in a bus, while racing through treasured sights in
Europe; in their perfunctory devotion while
hopping from temple to temple in Tamil Nadu; in
their enjoying with sex workers far away from
home. Deeply felt, ironic, and often comic, the
book entertains and enlightens, and becomes an
idiosyncratic portrait of India and her people--
Jacket.
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